From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 9:45 AM
To: 'Johanna O Rousseaux'; Caroline N Mitchell; jdwoskin@TNC.ORG
Cc: 'craig.primis@kirkland.com’; 'allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com’; 'floridawaterteam@foley.com’;

'georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com’; 'supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov'; 'michael.gray2@usdoj.gov’,
'james.dubois@usdoj.gov'; Mary Clifford
Subject: Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig. -- Subpoena to The Nature Conservancy

Ms. Rousseaux:

The Special Master has received your letter dated June 29, 2015, requesting that The Nature
Conservancy be granted additional time to produce documents in response to a subpoena served
by the State of Florida in Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Original. Given the limited nature of the
requested extension and Florida’s consent to the request, the Special Master has granted The
Nature Conservancy an enlargement up to and including August 14, 2015 to complete its
production of documents. Any further request for extension will be strongly disfavored.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master

Florida v. Georgia
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